
Coaches: 

As we made you aware of earlier this year, the 2018 season will bring 
another bat change (first since the 2013 changes) for players in the 7u-14u 
age groups.  There will be more to come on this over the summer and as 
the new bats become available from the manufacturer's. 

However, in 2017 news, USSSA banned some bats this week. Below is the 
link to the article stating which bats from DeMarini the USSSA 
banned.  These will be banned at all USSSA events immediately as we 
understand it.  Please be aware of this if you are playing any USSSA 
events. 

Demarini is putting together a plan to allow purchases to be 
returned/exchanged.  See the Demarini website for details as they become 
available. 

For purposes of Midwest Ohio Baseball League play, only bats lacking the 
BPF 1.15 sticker (7-14u) or that are BBCOR 0.50 (7-18u) are out.  All bats 
that have the BPF 1.15 sticker (7-14u) or are BBCOR .50 (7-18u) are legal. 

  
http://web.usssa.com/usssa/usssa-general/DemariniBatAnnouncement4-6-
17.pdf 
  
Gregg Beemer 
Baseball Operations 
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